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An increase in SaaS (software as a service) subscription contracts has seen 
Opmantek achieve their best half year performance result to date.   
 
Opmantek introduced the SaaS offering at the end of 2015 to provide 
customers with a simpler licensing method and greater payment flexibility.  It 
has proven to be a particularly popular offering for large multi-national 
organisations as it allows them to roll out software in stages across 
geographies, divisions or departments with the licensing contracts increasing 
as more devices are added to the system.   
 
Opmantek CEO, Danny Maher said that he was thrilled with the half year 
figures and was looking forward to the strong financial year result “We 
continue to experience high growth in each of our key geographies and across 
all of our products. It’s an exciting place to work at the moment with a 
diversified customer base and product range all growing at exceptional rates.” 
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